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From: tampaltin@gmail.com
To: luc@dbedt.hawaii.gov
Subject: Hoapili
Date: 10/23/2015 03:47 AM


Aloha
I am writing in opposition to the Hoapili development this development is slated for a wrong 
location. The central plain of Oahu is the last of our valuable ag lands. Hawaii is one of the most 
isolated locations in the world we need to restore our ag lands not develop them. Once you develop it
 will never go back. Please understand our resources are finite not unlimited we live in an island 
and cannot continue to develop every last space in one person's lifetime. Think of our future 
generations and be a good ancestor. 
Mahalo
Tamara Paltin
110 Pualu Pl
Lahaina, HI 96761
808-870-0052
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